
Our learning this term will be mainly about: LONDON 

Literacy—Writing: 
Over the next term in our writing we will be 
concentrating on: 
• Reading and discussing stories.  Our 

Talk 4 Writing text will be ‘Supertato.’ 
We will read, learn and map the story 
and the children will then create their 
own versions.  

• Sequencing. We will be sequencing the 
things that we have done in the        
holidays and writing simple recounts. 

• Writing stories.  We will be looking at 
‘Supertato.’ We will use actions and  
pictures to help us learn the text     
before we write and change the story.  

 

Integrated Learning: 
This term we will be learning all about London. 
Our focus will be geography but our learning will 
include lots of different subjects. Here are 
some of the things that we will be learning and 
doing:  
• Making maps of East Langdon and London 
• Comparing East Langdon and London 
• Look at famous landmarks in London  
• Making models of landmarks 
• Painting self portraits 
• Learning our addresses and posting a     

letter 
 
In RE, we will be learning about what rules are 
and looking carefully at our school rules.  

Mathematics 
   This term, in mathematics sessions we will be 

concentrating on place value and will be   re-
visiting the four different calculations. 

We will also be learning : 
• To read and write 2 and 3 digit numbers 
• To count and order numbers 
• To add and subtract  
• About 2D and 3D shapes 
 
    

Science: 
Everyday materials 
 
In science this term children will learn: 
• To distinguish between an object and 

the material from which it is made 
• To identify and name a variety of    

everyday materials 
• To describe the physical properties of 

everyday materials 
• To compare and group together a      

variety of everyday materials 

English—Reading: 
In daily Sounds-Write sessions some chil-
dren will be: 
• Learning to segment and blend sounds 

in 3, 4 and 5 sound words. 
• Learning to read and spell                

multi-syllable words 
• Some children will be working   

within the Extended Code. This is      
the part of Sounds Write which         
addresses the more complex  

        spellings of different sounds. 
 
SPELLINGS 
Over the next couple of weeks, your child 
will bring home spellings each Friday. They 
will be in a yellow spelling book so please 
check their bookbags and work on these 
over the week.  
We will ‘test’ them on the following  
Friday. This is done in an informal way    
during a normal Sounds Write session.  


